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Thank you, Mr. President,

Greece warmly welcomes the delegation of Romania to the 4th UPR cycle.

We welcome all the positive developments undertaken. 
In particular we welcome the campaign against violence in schools and the Strategy for the inclusion of citizens belonging to the Roma minority, adopted in April 2022. 
We commend measures adopted regarding equality and non-discrimination, such as the adoption of National Strategies on the rights of persons with disabilities and on Social Inclusion and Poverty Reduction, as well as the adoption by the Parliament of Declaration regarding certain anti-Semitic manifestations in Romania and the attempts to rehabilitate war criminals. 
We also commend measures aimed at promoting economic, social and cultural rights, including the right to a standard of living, access to health and education.
Greece recommends that Romania:

1) Continue taking measures towards the inclusion of citizens belonging to the Roma minority; 
2) Continue efforts to conduct awareness-raising campaigns, towards preventing and combating violence against women; 
3) Continue taking measures towards inclusive education. 
We wish the delegation of Romania a successful UPR Review.

Thank you. 
